
The Board at its meeting of January 21, 2015 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the TTC Board forward a copy of this report to (1) each City of Toronto 
Councillor and (2) the City Deputy Manager and Chief Financial Officer, for information.” 
 
The Board also adopted the following motion: 

 
Whereas the Spadina LRT service to Union Station reopened on October 12, 2014 after a 2 and 
a half year closure; and 
 

Whereas the wheelchair accessible elevator at the Queens Quay Bay LRT Station at 10-20 Bay 
Street is located on private property and has been inoperable for over 5 months, and 3 months 
since the reopening of the Spadina LRT; and 
 

Whereas this closure has occurred while the Union Station elevator has been closed since 
November 2014; 
 

Be it resolved that staff report to the Board explaining why the Queens Quay Bay LRT elevator 
has been closed with no wheelchair accessibility for such a long period of time, with advice as to 
when the elevator will be restored to service. 
 


